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Caledon Chamber of Commerce to host debate for provincial election candidates

	

By ZACHARY ROMAN

Local Journalism Initiative Reporter

Caledon residents looking to learn about candidates in the upcoming provincial election may want to attend an upcoming debate. 

From 7 to 9 p.m. on February 19, the Caledon Chamber of Commerce will host a debate open to all candidates in the

Dufferin-Caledon riding at the Caledon East Community Complex.

The debate is open to the public and voters are encouraged to attend. Questions at the debate will be asked by a moderator, and

questions can be submitted to the following email: info@caledonchamberofcommerce.ca.

Caledon Chamber of Commerce president Marion Upshall said it was important for the Chamber to host a debate so residents can

see what each candidate stands for and what it means for local families and businesses.
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